VILLAGE OF WAITE HILL

7215 Eagle Road Waite Hill, OH 44094

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR ROBERT RANALLO (440) 942-1612

OFFICE OF THE CLERK-TREASURER JANET M. MULH (440) 942-1612

SERVICE DEPARTMENT FOREMAN PAUL deWIT (440) 942-2074

OFFICE OF THE LAW DIRECTOR STEPHEN BYRON (440) 951-2303

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF POLICE KEITH A. DEWITT (440) 942-6279 OR 942-1660

WEBSITE: www.waitehilloh.gov

November 11, 2013

Dear Resident,

Now that the election is over we wanted to collectively pause and extend a sincere **THANK** YOU for your understanding and help in approving each of the three Charter Amendments on this past Tuesday's ballot. These are increasingly challenging times for municipalities and it was only after much study. thought and deliberation that we came to you seeking an increase in property taxes.

We fully recognize and respect the many opinions, both for and against the tax increase, and we especially thank those of you who were actively engaged for the dialogue leading up to Election Day. We are indeed grateful the majority responded to the need and favored the tax issue. To those who did not favor the increase, please know that we respect your views and opinions, and we will continue working hard every day to keep Waite Hill Waite Hill.

So once again, thank you for your thoughtful consideration of our requests and rest assured that we will strive to ensure that our performance merits your continued confidence.

Very truly yours,

Robert A. Ranallo

Kenneth A. Dery

Richard aStender

Richard A. Steudel, Jr.

Robert I Gale, III

Marcia A. Merritt

Janet M. Mulh Paul deWit